
 

 

THE LANDING NORTHWEST BISTRO AT QUIL CEDA CREEK 
CASINO ANNOUNCES INTRODUCTION OF SUNDAY BRUNCH 

   BUFFET-STYLE BRUNCH BEGINS SUNDAY, DECEMBER 19 OFFERING  
A VARIETY OF BREAKFAST AND LUNCH DISHES 

 
TULALIP, Wash. (December 6, 2021) – The Landing Northwest Bistro at Quil Ceda Creek 
Casino announces the introduction of a new, weekly Sunday Buffet Brunch beginning Sunday, 
December 19, from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. Serving a delectable variety of breakfast and lunch dishes, 
pastries and salads – perfectly described by some as “When all you want is everything” – this is 
the first time The Landing has offered Sunday Brunch service since the new Quil Ceda Creek 
Casino opened in February. 
 
“We’ve had many requests and inquiries from guests about offering Sunday brunch, and we’re 
excited to launch this exciting dining option with plenty of tasty offerings,” said Shane Warbus, 
Food & Beverage Director at Quil Ceda Creek Casino. 

A sampling of breakfast items includes Cheesy Florentine and other egg scrambles, a “create-
your-own” omelet bar, French Toast with maple syrup and fruit compote, sausage and bacon, a 
variety of muffins, mini croissants, lemon and orange cakes, and more. The sumptuous buffet will 
also feature hand-carved beef tenderloin with Bearnaise Sauce, Shrimp Creole and rice, Cod 
Piccata and other entrée items, plus a variety of hot vegetable dishes, salads and pastas. 

Cost for the buffet, including coffee, tea and soft drinks, is $30.00 for adults and $17.00 for 
children (ages 2-10). Craft cocktails, mimosas, and beer and wine selections are available for an 
additional charge. 

The Landing honors Tulalip Tribes’ Canoe Journey, an annual tradition bringing together the 
people of the Pacific Northwest Tribes to celebrate their connection to salmon, water and each 
other. Offering guests a full-service dining experience Wednesday through Sunday from 5 p.m. 
to midnight, The Landing features an expansive menu ranging from steaks and seafood to 
burgers, sandwiches, breakfast and desserts.  



For more information about the Quil Ceda Creek Casino visit www.quilcedacreekcasino.com 
 
      # # #  

For further information, please contact: 

Dan Miller, Curator PR for Quil Ceda Creek Casino: 206.979.4055; dan.miller@curatorpr.com  

 

About Quil Ceda Creek Casino 

Opened in February 2021, Quil Ceda Creek Casino is the newest major gaming, dining and 
entertainment destination in the Northwest. It spans 126,000 square-feet and is more than 
twice the size of the former “Q” casino property across the street. The new casino features 
1,500 gaming machines and 16 table games; The Kitchen, an exciting new Food Hall experience 
with venues serving a variety of made-to-order dishes; The Landing, offering classic favorites on 
the menu for full-service, a la carte dining; The Stage, offering expanded entertainment 
offerings including live music, sports viewing on massive state-of-the art video walls, and other 
events;  and a 1,000 stall, six-story parking structure with additional surface parking and 
charging stations for electric vehicles. Quil Ceda Creek Casino is situated on 15 acres of Tulalip 
Tribal land located directly off I-5 at exit 199. 
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